STATE OF

COLORADO Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Dust Event Complaint

RCargill@aol.com <rcargill@aol.com> Wed, Jan 2, 2019 at 11:58 AM
To: amy.eschberger@state.co.us
Cc: Jzayach@bouldercounty.org, paul.carr@state.co.us, Dcase@bouldercounty.org, commissioners@bouldercounty.org

Dear Ms. Eschberger,

On Sunday afternoon, December 30, 2018, several visitors to my home witnessed a fugitive dust event at the Lyons
Cemex plant. The event lasted approximately 10 minutes. The dust appeared to originate from the Cement Kiln Dust
(CKD) disposal site located on the south side of the plant complex.

During 2018, there were several similar dust incidents of dust blowing from the CKD disposal site. (The attached
photos of the dust from Dec 30 are not representative of the worst events in 2018.)

These intermittent releases of CKD dust are dangerous and are not acceptable to the neighbors and community
members! We are asking that the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety to investigate these incidents and report
back to us on any corrective actions that will be taken to manage and contain this highly alkaline substance.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Richard Cargill

5976 Hygiene Road
Longmont, CO 80503
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